
Contest Rules: 
1. Patch cannot exceed 3 inches. (It can be any shape.)
2. Patch must include: Las Vegas Area Council, Mega Scout Expo, Year (2015), and the Boy Scout 

fleur-de-lis. 
3. Patch designs should be in color and can be submitted either in person at the council office or 

emailed to Brandon Dervishian at brandon.dervishian@scouting.org. 
4. All entries must have name, unit number, phone number and email.
5. Patch must be scout appropriate. 
6. All patch design submissions become the property of the LVAC. 

Patch designs must be submitted by Monday, February 2, 2015

Winner will be announced at the Camp Card Kickoff 
on Wednesday, February 25, 2015 and will receive: 

$75 Bass Pro Shop Gift Card
Plaque

Picture on the LVAC website 
Picture in the Mega Scout Expo newsletter

Recognition at the Scout Expo Friday night opening ceremonies

If you have any questions, please contact Brandon Dervishian at brandon.dervishian@scouting.org.

Show your creativity and enter the 

1st Mega Scout Expo 
Patch Design Contest

2014 
Mega Scout Expo 

Patch

YOUR 
DESIGN 
HERE

This year’s theme is:
Build your ADVENTURE at Expo!


